
We want everyone to have a fantastic, happy and safe 

Christmas.  Our Junior Road safety competition this 

term is all about decorating a traffic cone in the style of 

a Christmas tree! We want you to include important 

messages about staying safe near the roads.  Just like 

our Christmas trees we need to be bright to be seen so 

use your imagination and see what you can come up 

with!  Prizes for the best entries! 

Winners will be chosen on Christmas jumper day 

which is Friday 13th of December! 



Name:____________________ 

Class:__________ 


